
From: Judith Adamick   
Sent: Monday, April 20, 2020 3:11 PM 
To: corporate <corporate@whistler.ca> 
Cc:  
Subject: Re: Wood Fired Pizza 
 

To the Mayor and Council: 

We totally support Whistler Wood Fired Pizza  efforts in providing pizza to the neighborhood. It 
is a great convenience, service  and easily obtainable in that one doesn’t have to drive 
anywhere to get it. Saves the environment as well.  

Korey’s pizza truck is exceptionally clean and I’m sure abides by the laws for handling food.  

This service should not be shut down whatsoever. I’m a senior in the neighbourhood and enjoy 
patronizing this business.  

I also pay a lot of taxes to the Municipality and would appreciate this service to be continued in 
the neighbourhood. 

My full name, address, phone number  and email are below. 

Yours truly 

Judith Adamick 

8365 Valley Drive  
Whistler BC  
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